
Friday, December 18, 2020

Employee Vaccine Eligibility Expanded

Effective immediately, we are lifting the age requirement for this first round of
eligible workers who can get vaccinated for COVID-19. Vaccines will be
available to ALL hospital staff in Emergency Departments (EDs) and Intensive
Care Units (ICUs) regardless of your role and regardless of age.

If you work in one of our EDs or ICUs, you can be among the first NYC Health
+ Hospitals staff to get vaccinated and protect yourself from the deadly virus.

Visit the COVID-19 vaccination scheduler at
https://covid19vaccinationscheduler.nychhc.org/ to make an appointment and
get vaccinated in your hospital.

Please bring an ID to your appointment to confirm eligibility.

More Appointments Available

Vaccination appointment for ED and ICU staff will now be available every 15
minutes instead of every 30 minutes, Monday – Friday, from 7 a.m. – 5 p.m. in
all 11 hospitals in our health system.

Shorter appointment times will ensure we can vaccinate even more eligible
staff.
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